
Lincoln Township – Regular Meeting 
June 11, 2020 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Lincoln Township Board was held at the Lincoln Township Hall 
and called to order on this date at 7:00 P.M by Supervisor David Hertzberg. Pledge of Allegiance was 
said. Roll call was taken Supervisor David Hertzberg, Treasurer Judy Bell, Clerk Ardith Demo, Trustee 
Marcella Ruszala and Trustee Noreen Walter. Minutes from the May meeting were presented and 
read. 

Correspondences were read. Treasurer’s report submitted by Judy Bell. Motion made by Ruszala to 
approve Treasurer’s report as presented. Seconded by Walter. Motion carried. Motion made by 
Ruszala to pay the bills as presented. Seconded by Walter. Motion carried. 

Meeting open to the public at this time with three interested citizens present. Jacob Littlejohn 
running for County Commissioner. 

Fire Authority meeting did not have a quorum. Next meeting June 23, 2020. 

Zoning report given by Brenda Matt. Spicer Group wanting a copy of Master Plan. 

Zoning Board of Appeals met May 19 at 6:00 P.M. The Zoning Board of Appeals approved the 
variance for Wanda’s Beauty Shop. Approved to extend building nine feet to the north across the 
front of structure. The Zoning Board of Appeals also approved to set the residential boundary at 300 
feet west of Grove Road. This includes all residential parcels on Grove Road. The rest are zoned 
agricultural. 

Special Planning Commission Meeting June 18, 2020. 

Clean up continuing on Huron Road from fire Junior Beach Jr. 

Roads with the most flood damage include Bourdeau Road, Deep River Road, M- 10, Johnson and 
Proulx Roads. Trees down from June 10, 2020 storm with power outages. 

Roads side grass mowing to be done by Kindey from Midland. 

June 26, 2020 2% payout from Chippewa by appointment only. 

Tuesday, July 21, 2020 Board of Review. 

Motion to adjourn made by Bell.  Seconded by Walter. Meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M. 

Ardith Demo, Clerk 
David Hertzberg, Supervisor 
 


